
HB 991 -- Police Personnel Records

Sponsor:  Haywood

This bill requires the St. Louis County Police Department to
review the personnel records of any police officer before hiring
him or her.  The law enforcement agency that employed the
applicant must respond to a request for records within five
business days.


